
August 2022 Dam report 

By Ed Zimmermann 

 

Due to lack of rain, Walker Lake Creek was drying up. I opened the stop logs about 1 inch to provide flow 

into Walker Lake Creek. It is our responsibility to maintain flow as per PA § 105.113, as well as water 

quality standards Chapter 93 due to the creek being a high quality waterway.  

Kiley will be doing the annual inspection within the next couple of months.  

 

Maintenance items to be performed this year: 

1. Small pine trees within 10 feet of toe of dam at the West Shore Rd. access need to be cut down. 

(as per annual inspection).  

2. Grease and exercise outlet control stem 

3. Reattach loose cap stones on outlet control tower 

 


